
Important Dates:   
 

 

Mar. 13   BOE Regular Business Meeting 7:30 PM @ HS 

Mar. 14   GS Science Fair Exhibition Night 7:00 –8:30 PM @ GS 

Mar. 14          SEPTA Meeting 7:00 PM @ GS Library 

Mar. 15    ES Kindergarten Registration 8:30-10:30 AM; 

                      12:30-2:00 PM; and 6:00-8:00 PM @ ES Lobby 

Mar. 15    JHS Pops Concert 7:00 PM @ HS Rowe Hall 

                      HS Pops Concert 8:00 PM @ HS Rowe Hall 

Mar. 18           Harlem Wizards vs. Babylon Panthers 6-8 PM @ HS Gym 

Mar. 22     ES Kindergarten Registration 6:00-8:00 PM @ ES Lobby 

Mar. 27           BOE Work/Study Meeting 7:30 PM @ HS 

Mar. 28-30     NYS ELA Assessment  - Grades 3-8 

Mar. 31      Third Marking Period Ends 

Mar. 31-Apr. 2  All-School Musical @ HS Rowe Hall  

                             (7 PM Fri & Sun)  (2 PM Sat) 

Babylon Grade School EBlast 

Steve Goldberg, Principal 

March 10, 2017 
 

   “Coffee with the Superintendent”   

    Tuesday, April 25th, 2017 
     7:00-8:00 PM 

   Jr/Sr High School Library 

  

 

A Message from the Principal 

 
A Few Healthy Reminders ... 

 
    As we spring forward into a 
new season please remember 
to have your child dress appro-
priately for the unpredictable 
March Madness weather.  It is 
recommended by Nurse Burke to dress in layers in        
an effort to be more comfortable moving inside and    
outside the building.   

 
     In addition, please remember our allergy students        
and familiarize yourself with the district’s allergy policy.  
The policy provides helpful information regarding              
cafeteria/lunch protocols.  Please remember that we       
have a designated location in the lunchroom that is 
“allergen controlled”.  It is important to know that           
students who eat in this location should follow the          
specific safety instructions.  Limiting food allergens for 
lunch in the cafeteria is the best way to prevent any         
type of allergic reaction that could possibly occur.     
Every precaution has been taken to keep all children 
safe.  If you have any questions or concerns, please     
notify the Health Office at 631-893-7987.  

  

     Keeping our students safe is our main priority. 

 

   
                                           Have a good weekend, 
                                            

                          Sɾˏʁʍ Gʺlʬɧˏrʐ 

 

 



A Note From The Health Office … 

 

                 
 

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the Health Office at 631-893-7987. 

 

BMGS News... 

§ Remember to participate in Senator Boyle’s Earth Day “Reduce, Reuse, Recycle” Poster contest.  The      

deadline for submissions is March 24th.  See the attached fliers for details.   

 

 Please read “A Message From The Principal” 

and remember I am here to help  

answer any questions.  Let’s work   

together to keep all safe and healthy.   

SEPTA NEWS é     
3ÅÐÔÁ ÈÁÓ ÊÏÉÎÅÄ ×ÉÔÈ 7ÏÒÌÄȭÓ &ÉÎÅÓÔ #ÈÏÃÏÌÁÔÅ ÔÏ ÒÕÎ ÔÈÅÉÒ άΪΫα &ÕÎÄÒÁÉÓÅÒȢ  4ÈÅ ÐÒÏǢÔÓ 

ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅ ÓÁÌÅ ÇÏ ÄÉÒÅÃÔÌÙ ÂÁÃË ÔÏ 3%04! ÁÎÄ ÆÕÎÄ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÂÕÄÇÅÔȢ  3ÅÅ ÔÈÅ ÁÔÔÁÃÈÅÄ 0ÁÒÅÎÔ 

,ÅÔÔÅÒȟ #ÏÎÔÉÎÅÎÔÁÌ #ÏÌÌÅÃÔÉÏÎ "ÒÏÃÈÕÒÅ ÁÎÄ /ÒÄÅÒ &ÏÒÍ ÆÏÒ ÅØÁÃÔ ÄÅÔÁÉÌÓȢ  7ÉÔÈ ÄÅÌÉÖÅÒÙ 

ÓÃÈÅÄÕÌÅÄ ÆÏÒ !ÐÒÉÌ αÔÈȟ ÃÈÏÃÏÌÁÔÅÓ ÍÁËÅ ÇÒÅÁÔ 0ÁÓÓÏÖÅÒ ÁÎÄ %ÁÓÔÅÒ ÇÉÆÔÓ ÁÎÄ ×ÉÌÌ ÇÅÎÅÒÁÔÅ 

ÔÈÅ ÍÏÎÅÙ ÆÏÒ 3%04!ȭÓ  ÎÅÅÄÓ Ȣ 

 



   Other Newsé.. 

§ St Joseph’s CYO Track — Online Registration for the Spring season is open now through April 1st.  

The program runs April through June.  Sign up at  http://stjosephscyobabylon.siplay.com/site.  Boys 

and Girls Grades K thru 8 — join the St. Joseph’s Speedy Soles!  Forge new friendships and get fresh 

air and exercise!  See the attached flier for details.   

§ BHS THEATRE Presents—Come see Babylon High School’s spring musical, The Pajama Game, the 

weekend of March 31st– April 2nd.  See attached flier for details.   

§ Check out the March and April  “Happenings” at the Babylon Public Library.  See attached fliers for 

details.  

 

 
 

    
 

     

   
PTA NEWS ...  Visit the homepage of our website at www.babylonpta.org often 

for events, dates, registrations and other valuable information. 

§ Harlem Wizards  - Save the Date: 03/18/17, from 6 -8 pm at the High 

School East Gym.  Tickets are now available at $15/seat.  You can    

purchase them from the School Store at www.BabylonPTA.org.   

 

§ Grade School Science Fair ñ All entries are due March 14th by 8:30 AM 

in the BMGS gym .  Judging takes place between 9:00AM and 2:00PM.  

Exhibition Night for family and friends will be from 7:00PM ñ 8:30 PM 

that same day.  Good luck to all the participants.   

 


